
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

June 17, 2025 

 

 
• Choir will be happening today but only for a 5 minute meeting. Please attend at your usual time in 

block 3.   
• All library books are now due back to the library. If you have library books, please return them as 

soon as possible.  
 


